
2020 Crosswind PTA Survey Results


Total Number of Crosswind PTA Members: 639 
Total Number of Returned Surveys: 77 



1. I am a Crosswind…


2. When I walk into the Crosswind building, I feel…
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47.3%                      25.7%         25.7%    1.4%



3.  Please rate the following statements based on your experience with the Crosswind PTA and at 
Crosswind. 

Strongly 
Agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly 

Disagree

Crosswind and the Crosswind PTA encourages 
families to volunteer at the school. 51.9% 35.1% 7.8% 2.6% 2.6%

The school communicates with families in 
multiple ways about upcoming meetings, 
events, and activities.

62.3% 35.1% 0.0% 2.6% 0.0%

Crosswind shows respect to all families with 
their communications. 55.8% 33.8% 7.8% 1.3% 1.3%

I frequently volunteer to help on special projects 
and/or activities at Crosswind. 23.7% 36.8% 21.1% 17.1% 1.3%

I feel I am informed about the decision making 
processes of the school/district. 20.8% 40.3% 18.2% 14.3% 6.5%

The PTA has done a good job of communicating 
upcoming events, meetings, and activities. 53.2% 39.0% 3.9% 2.6% 1.3%

The PTA board is responsive and wants 
feedback. 44.2% 33.8% 14.3% 2.6% 5.2%

The PTA board is welcoming and friendly. 50.6% 31.2% 9.1% 5.2% 3.9%

I feel welcome at PTA General Body Meetings. 41.6% 32.5% 19.5% 5.2% 1.3%

The PTA works to represent all parents and 
students. 40.8% 34.2% 15.8% 7.9% 1.3%



4.  If you answered disagree/strongly disagree to any of the statements above, please let us know 
why and/or how we can improve. (Summary of answers provided)

• Work schedule interferes with volunteering
• Would like to see increased efforts to recruit persons of diverse backgrounds to serve on the 

board
• Would like to see more uniformity to class fund/room parent scenario (evenly split class fund 

money collected by grade level)
• More communication about how to volunteer for various PTA events/activities

5. During the 2019-2020 School Year, I attended/participated in or plan to attend the following 
events.

6.  Next Year (2020-2021), I would like/plan to participate in / attend the following events: 



7.  I like to receive my PTA communications in the following way(s): 

8. What are some topics you would like to see addressed at the PTA General Body Meetings? 
(Summary of Responses Provided)

• Social Media, How to manage/handle technology with children while ensuring their safety/
security, Internet Safety

• Anxiety, Mental Health/social-emotional health
• Showcasing different student groups (Student Council, Jr. Beta, VEX Robotics, Roots and 

Shoots, etc.)
• Legislative Advocacy (from local, state, and national PTA)
• Bullying/Cyberbullying
• Getting to know school district leadership
• Transition to Middle School (for 5th graders)
• Specific curriculum programs (Eureka Math, AR)
• Ways to help struggling readers/gifted readers
• Vaping
• Inclusion
• Healthy Choices (when to stay home from school, importance of flu shots)
• Solution to indoor recess (split the gym in 2 with nets?), allowing 2 recesses per school day

9. Is there a new program/project the PTA should consider adding? If so, please describe. 
(Summary of Responses Provided)

• More curriculum enrichment programs like the Traveling Planetarium, Memphis Zoo Van
• Offering more afterschool programs/clubs
• Black History Month program
• Book exchange/sale
• Student of the Month/Most Improved Student
• International Festival to reflect diversity/cultures around the world
• Solution to indoor recess
• Special needs accessible playground
• More school beautification days/projects
• STEM night
• Skating/Bowling/Urban Air/Get Air night
• Bingo Night
• Dance/Sock Hop
• Something to benefit St. Jude



10.  Please describe how you would like to see the PTA allocate the 2020-2021 Turkey Trot money.  
(Summary of Responses Provided)

• White Boards
• iPad carts for K-2 classrooms
• More curriculum enrichment programs, guests speakers
• More non-traditional seating options (wobble seats, balance ball chairs, etc.), new classroom 

furniture
• Fence, shade for playground
• Basketball Hoops, Soccer goals, other outdoor playground equipment
• New benches at the back door/Spruce up the back door area
• Classroom grants
• Better field trips
• More Family Events
• School supplies (class sets of chapter books, science textbooks)
• Library upgrades
• Technology improvements
• Upgrade school appearance (window blinds)
• Security Wall in the front lobby area

11.  Any additional comments you would like to share with us. (Summary of Responses Provided)
• PTA meeting minutes posted online and emailed
• Consider different Turkey Trot chute set-up that utilizes the round, spacious part of the Bus Loop
• Great Teacher Treats this year!
• Would like to see PTA advocate for how we can get our kids moving more at school.
• Great job, PTA- friendlier, more communication, fun events
• Painted mural?
• Loved the new Valentine’s Day celebration
• Inquiries about how this year's TT funds will be used
• Comments re: the purpose of the PTA Survey, survey bias, and need to put school needs ahead 

of PTA goals

12. If you or someone you know would like to be a Crosswind PTA Sponsor or Community partner, 
please leave us their name and contact information so we can reach out. 
• No responses.


